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We have reached the end of Term 1! What a quick term that was, filled with many fun and 
exciting themes, games and activities.  
 
To end the term, we have celebrated Harmony Week, leant all about “Time” and finish 
things off with Easter. During our Harmony week theme our children were engaged in 
making a harmony tree, colouring competition and made some delicious carrot dip. The 
children showed great respect for one another whilst the children shared things about 
their cultures.  
 
During our Time themed week, the children made their own clocks and watches, played 
What’s the time Mr Wolf, created a sundial and did an activity sheet with Tic- Toc biscuits. 
It was great seeing the children start to learn how to tell the time.  
 
We will end the Term with an Easter themed week, the children will be engaged in many 
different Easter activities.  

 

 
Important 
Updates- 

 
We are now accepting 

bookings for the holiday 
program. Due to an 

increase in numbers we 
now require 24hr notice 

for all bookings.   


